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ii3 7 EhDocket No. 50-289

Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. R. C. Arnold

Senior Vice President
100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

Gentlemen:
.

Subject: Inspection 50-289/78-18

. This refers to your letters dated December 11, 1979 and January 18, 1980,
'

in response to our letter dated November 15, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions have been reviewed during Inspection No. 50-
289/80-1. Issuance of the Inspection Report will close out this matter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

M')- '

yce H. Grier
rector

cc:
J. G. Herbein, Vice President Nuclear Operations
G. P. Miller, Manager, TMI-l
W. E. Potts, Radiological Controls Manager, TMI-l
J. J. Colitz, Plant Engineering Manager, TMI-1
L. W. Harding, Supervisor of Licensing
E. G. Wallace, Licensing Manager
I. R. Finfrock, Jr.

R. W. Conrad
J. B. Lieberman, Esquire
Ms. Mary V. Southard, Chairperson, Citizens for a Safe Environment
G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
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